
From: Amanda Lussier< amanda@thepinesmn. com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 1: 38 PM

To: Cynthia Lyman < clyman@grandrapidsmn. gov>; ericksonangella@gmail. com

Subject: Re: Human Rights Commission Attendance

Hi Cyndi and Angie,

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend tomorrow' s meeting.

At this point of missing consecutive meetings, I feel it is time to put in my resignation. I' ve

loved working with you and the commissioners over the years, and hope there will be

opportunities for me to volunteer in the future! Please let me know if you need anything
from me.

Thanks for all you do! Hope we' ll cross paths again!

All the best,

Amanda Lussier


